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Weekend Masses 

Saturday Vigil 
4:30pm - Church / Live-streamed & Broadcasted in the Parking Lot 

Sunday 
8:30am - Church / Broadcasted in the Parking Lot 

10:00am - Parking Lot, with limited seating in the Narthex 
Weekend Masses can be viewed on the parish's YouTube channel Ministry SFX. 

  
Weekday Masses 

Monday: 9:15am      Tuesday: 9:15am      Wednesday: 6:30pm 
Thursday: 9:15am      Friday: 9:15am 

  
Eucharistic Adoration 

Wednesday: 6:00-6:30pm      Thursday: 9:45-10:15am 
  

Confession 
Saturday: 3:30-4:15pm      Wednesday: 6:00-6:30pm 

After the 9:15am Mass on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday 
By Appointment 

  
Office Hours 

Monday & Friday     9:00am - 12:00pm 



A Message from Our Pastor 
 

 
 

 
As we celebrate Thanksgiving in the US we are also coming to the end of the Church year with the 
celebration of Advent. It is a good time to reflect on gratitude and what I need to thankful for. I just 
have a few reflections that I thought might be useful. Who are the people in my life that I need to be 
thankful for? How do I express that? What are the things in my life that I need to express gratitude 
for? What way do I show my gratitude? How can I live a more thankful life and help others to do 
so? Where is God in all of this? Praise be Christ the King? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanksgiving Note 

  
A note to our parishioners: The parish office will be closed the week of Thanksgiving. The office will reopen Monday, 

November 28th at 9:00 AM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Please pray for ~ 

Lucas Arseneau 
Mildred Balogh 
Mike Cannon 

Larry Formella 
Pat Gierich 

Drew Griffin 
Darlene Janulis  

Pamela Mazzone 
Tara McDonald 

Jim O'Brien 
Mike Piwowar 

Tom Sagenbrecht 
Scott Schwartz 
James Talley 

Mass Intentions 

  
Saturday, November 19th 
4:30pm   Ava Bromfield 

  
Sunday, November 20th 
8:30am    John Zingarelli 

10:00am    SFX Parishioners 
  

Monday, November 21st 
9:15am    Carlton Brown  

  
Tuesday, November 22nd 

9:15am    Intention of the Celebrant 
  

Wednesday, November 23rd 
6:30pm    Intention of the Celebrant 

  
Thursday, November 24th 

9:15am    Intention of the Celebrant 
  

Friday, November 25th 
9:15am   Intention of the Celebrant 

  
Saturday, November 26th 

4:30pm   Alisha & Ava Bromfield 
  

Sunday, November 27th 
8:30am   Terry Stanley 

10:00am    Robert Galick 
 



Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe  

Reflection on the Gospel of Luke 23: 35-43 

 
Reflection Questions: 

• How hard is it for you to turn the other cheek? 
• Have you ever witnessed someone being bullied? How did you respond? 

Suggestions for Living out this Gospel: 
+ Consider organizing a group of people to write letters and holiday cards to military personnel 

who are stationed abroad. 
+ Consider volunteering to collect children’s books for a children’s hospital. 

  
The Politics of Jesus 

Where Jesus walked, 
the people followed. 

Old biblical sites 
considered hollowed. 

  
Kindness shown 
to man and child. 
Healing hands, 

Demeanor mild. 
  

A Holy man 
He worked to save. 

A world in need 
His life he gave. 

  
He was killed 

By those in power. 
They now kneel 

in shame and cower. 
  

Near Jesus the Savior 
the last are seated. 

The politics of Jesus 
Evil defeated. 

(Shared from Spring INSIGHTS 2022, DSD Publishing, info@insightsbooks.com) 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I Will Give You Shepherds  
Campaign Collection 

  
Thank you for supporting the formation of our future 
shepherds. 
  
Last weekend, our parish took up a second collection for the I 
Will Give You Shepherds campaign. Our contributions will 
be invested in a new endowed fund, the Diocese of Joliet 
Seminarian Education Endowment Trust, which is restricted 
for the purpose of educating seminarians. 
  
If you have already made a gift to the second collection, 
please know how much our seminarians appreciate your 
generosity. If you have yet to complete and return the 
envelope you received at Mass last weekend, you may still do 
so. If you need a second collection envelope, they are still 
available in the narthex. 
  
You can also learn more about this campaign or make a gift 
online at jolietdioceseappeal.org. 

 

 
 

 
 
 



JET would like to let you know, 

he has put together a new book entitled, 

If Jesus Had a Dog. 

 
 

We have tried to help tell his story, 

through his perspective and by his example. 

God guides us to help one another 

as we travel on this Journey of Life. 

I think we can all agree, 

JET is a very special companion. 

 
In this book, 

JET shares with us his perspective 

on how we can all help to make this world 

a better place. 

We hope you enjoy it! 
  

 
VISIT OUR PARISH WEBSITE 

TO PLACE AN ORDER. 
 

With hopes to share this story with all of JET’s Friends, 

we are providing several options… 



 
 

9” x 11” Hardcover book = 
$25.00 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

8” x 8” Softcover book = $20.00 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

5 ½” x 8 ½” paper book = $10.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

(For those not interested in purchasing, but would like to read JET’s story, 
on-line viewing will be possible from our parish website.) 



We also have available, 

a very limited number of 

Black dog stuffed animals (7” x 7”) = $20.00 
 

 
 

All profits will go directly to the parish. 
 
 

Additional Christ the King Resources 

Further reflections on the lectionary readings are available at:   

https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/christ-king-2022-lectionary-notes.  

● November 11-19, the nine days preceding the Solemnity, the USCCB encourages  Catholics to participate in a Novena to 
Christ the King. Daily intentions and a  concluding Prayer to Christ the King can be found   

https://www.usccb.org/committees/religious-liberty/christ-king-2022-novena. Let us take  this time to offer prayers to our 
sovereign king for the freedom of the Church.  

● Since 2020, the Catholic Church also marks the Global Celebration of Young People on  the Solemnity of Christ the King. 
There are ways to connect the promotion of religious  liberty and young people, which can be found on page 39 of the 
PDF of the  USCCB’s National Pastoral Guidebook for the Global Celebration of Young  People 
(https://www.usccb.org/resources/usccb-christ-the-king-guidebook.pdf). For more  details about this particular 
celebration, go to https://www.usccb.org/topics/world-youth day/annual-celebration or contact Fatima Godfrey in the 
USCCB Secretariat of Laity,  Marriage, Family Life and Youth at fgodfrey@usccb.org.  

● Connect with the USCCB Committee for Religious Liberty. Text FREEDOM to 84576 and Sign up for First Freedom 
News, the USCCB Committee for Religious Liberty’s  monthly newsletter.  

  
 
  

 
 



Please consider helping those in need 
in our diocese! 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please pledge your gift to the CMAA! 
Your Gift to the CMAA Makes a Difference!  The Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal helps our parish and the Diocese of Joliet to 
provide countless ministries, programs, and services to support our friends and neighbors in immeasurable ways.  

Our parish goal is $34,900, and to date we have received $36,741.00. 70% of gifts received over our goal will be returned to our 
parish for our use. If you have not had a chance to participate in the CMAA this year, there is still time. Please look for the 
mailing which will be arriving in homes shortly. 

As your pastor, I encourage you to prayerfully reflect on God’s gifts to you and to give a gift to the CMAA. Participation is the 
key to a successful appeal and a chance for our parish to receive a parish rebate, too. Every gift helps! 

If you do not receive this mailing and would like to make a gift to the CMAA, please call the Diocese of Joliet Development 
Office at (815) 838-8515. Or, if you wish to make your gift online, please visit www.jolietdioceseappeal.org. 

  
2021 CMAA Parish Rebate Received:     $4,245.00 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
You can shop on Amazon and support our parish at the same time! 

Simply log in & place your order at smile.amazon.com and select St. Francis Xavier Parish in Joliet, IL as the charity to receive 
0.5% of the purchase price of eligible items. The parish will receive a donation...at no additional cost to you! 

 As of September 2022, the parish has received $1,750.20. 
 



 
 
 

Available Positions Throughout the Diocese 

Content 
Facility Manager - St. Margaret Mary Parish, Naperville 

Part-time Maintenance Worker - Holy Family Parish, Shorewood 
Director of Pastoral Care - St. Thomas the Apostle Parish, Naperville 

Director of Communications - St. John the Baptist Parish and School, Winfield 
Program Coordinator - Development Office - Diocese of Joliet, Crest Hill 

Manager of Development and Systems - Diocese of Joliet, Crest Hill 
 

For additional information, please click on this Diocese of Joliet Employment Opportunities webpage. 
 

 

 
 



Our Sunday Offering 

Contributions Received  10/31/22 - 11/06/22 

  
Mass Collection 

Sunday Offering     $4.493.00 
Blue Envelope     $700.00 
World Missions     $10.00 
All Saints Day     $100.00 

Seminarian Endowment     $144.00 
Military Services     $396.00 

Campaign for Human Development     $20.00 
Waterleaf Baby Bottles for Life     $140.00 

  
Online Giving 

Sunday Offering     $3,122.00 
Blue Envelope     $410.00 

Seminarian Endowment     $25.00 
  

Thank you for your generosity! 

  
For your heart will always be where your riches are. 

Matthew 
__________________________________________________________ 

  
If you are interested in giving to our parish through our parish online giving website, go to: 

https://osvhub.com/st-francis-xavier/funds 
  

Donations to second collections can also be made through 
the online giving website. 

  
If you have any questions about the online giving process, please call the parish office or send an email 

to finance@sfxjoliet.org. 
 


